
To: NAAFAwest@comcast.net 
Subject: wrongfully terminated 
 
I am one of those agents here in the NEW state of Georgia!  I filed Ethics 
complaints against another agent (for breaking the law and violating 
Amfam Code of Ethics), my District Manager, my State Sales Director and 
the Regional VP.  I had been following the stated company policy of 
reporting unethical or illegal practices for over a year.  Nothing was ever 
done by management.  The response I was told (nothing was provided in 
writing) was that my production was not sufficient to warrant believing my 
complaints.  I was then terminated. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
(Name withheld)   


